What's Happening at





Workers Needed

Saturday June 4th at 10 am will prove to be a busy Saturday here at 36th Street. We will be having our work day as well as gearing up for our upcoming children's VBS style classes. As far as the work day goes we will be power washing around the building to make it look more presentable as well as mopping the multi purpose room to prepare it for various upcoming events. Jay will have a full list of what needs done shortly. As far as what needs to be done on the VBS front, we will be talking about it after morning services today to have a better understanding of what needs to be done. It takes a loving congregation to make all these things possible and there is no shortage of love here at 36th street! Can't wait to see you here on June 4th at 10am

Words of Thanks

Wanted to give a thank you to John Eckhart for not only putting together our singing service today, but for coming in early every service to put together our announcement slides, our order of worship, and lining up those who serve in the positions of our worship services. John does a great deal behind the scenes and I for one am thankful for his willingness to serve.

Sermon Notes

Sermon Notes
